INTERCOLLEGIATE CONFERENCE

Office of the Commissioner of Athletics
Hotel Sherman

Central 2824

Chicago

December 23, 1940.

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Phog:-

Thanks for your letter of December 19th. I will destroy the other letter and file your corrected letter in its place. I appreciated your writing me as you did about the basketball matter. I am sorry, however, that you did not speak up when we were here together because the purpose of the meeting was to see if we could decide on the proper procedure to follow in this matter.

I am busy getting things together for the New York meetings and hope you will be down there and, if so, that we can have a good visit.

Wishing you the best of the coming year and with kind regards, I am,

JLG:F

aboles of

John L. Griffith.